
 

15th September 2021 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 7 & 8  
 

Dear Parents 

Year 7 & 8 Residential Trip  

Tuesday 2nd November to Friday 5th November 2021 

After a few changes of plan, we are looking forward to our Year 7 and 8 residential trip to Kingswood – Dearne Valley on 
the 2nd – 5th November.  Attached is a full activities list for your information. This is going to be a great experience for the 
pupils and will help to build confidence, get to know others in the group and hopefully form friendships. 

We still have a few places available, therefore if you haven’t previously booked, this is still possible. I must advise however 
that this will be on a first come, first served basis and once all places all filled, I will operate a waiting list. Please find cost 
and payment information below: 

The full cost of the trip will be £370 and to meet the terms and conditions of the booking, this will need to be paid in full by 
Monday 27th September 2021. Payment can be made by cash, cheque (please make payable to Hollygirt School) or via 
BACS: Sort Code: 309618, Account Number: 62101368, Account Name: Hollygirt School. Please title your payment 
NAME/KINGSWOOD. 

I would also like to advise all parents who have already signed up for the trip, that any outstanding balances for the trip 
must be received no later than Monday 27th September 2021. As outlined above, the final cost of the trip remains at £370.  

Along with the activity details, included in this pack you will also find a consent form, medical forms, and packing list. 
Please ensure that the consent and medical forms are returned to the school office by Monday 27th September 
2021. 

For pupils that signed up for the original Wales September 2021 trip: 

For those that signed up to the original Wales trip, all previous payments have been transferred over to the Kingswood 
trip. Whilst I appreciate you may have already completed a consent form for that trip, due to the change of venue and 
dates, I would kindly request that you complete and return the new consent form attached. 

I am very much looking forward to an enjoyable trip, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Craig Dean 
Deputy Head 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 7 & 8 Residential Trip to Kingswood – Dearne Valley – November 2021 

 

Child’s Name  ____________________________________  Form: ______________ 

I give consent for my son / daughter to partake in the Year 7 & 8 Residential Trip to Kingswood from 2nd to 5th 
November 2021. I acknowledge the need for obedient and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is 
some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 
 
I believe my son / daughter to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 
Payment (Please circle one of the following): 
 
I enclose cash, cheque, I will do a BACS payment for £370 by Monday 27th September 2021. 
 
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form, you are agreeing to the cost even if your 
child does not take part in the visit.  
 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________  Date: __________________ 

 

Please return this form to Mr Dean asap 

 


